Carolyn Fox

I am opposed to the proposed Kalama methanol refinery. It will be a huge emitter of greenhouse
gases and it won't stop anyone from continuing to mine coal and burn it. It will be a 'net addition' of
greenhouse gases to the planet. Please do not issue a permit for this project.

Thank you.



